
3rd Vice President – April Bulletin 2023  

  

Report time will be here soon, there are 2 Community Service Awards that can be won and must 

be post-marked by May 5th.  

  

PDP Maureen Jackson the Auxiliary must have a total of 10-40 members as of June 1st.  

  

PDP Wendy Lynema the Auxiliary must have a total of 41 and over as of June 1st.  

  

With both awards you must be in good standing with the Department of Michigan. Both mid 

year and final reports must be submitted on the current regulation Dept. report forms. You must 

contribute to the Dept. Community Service project thru the Dept.  

  

Look for a lot more information on awards that will be in the Convention Digest that will be 

mailed out in late March.  

  

When sending in your reports I would prefer that the reports be sent to me thru the US Mail.  

  

Dept. MI 3rd Vice  

Allison Aldrich  


